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Message from the Headteacher             
Dear Parents/Carers,  

First of all, I would like to congratulate all of our children in Pre-School, who have 

started really well and enthusiastically. It is lovely to see their smiling faces as they 

come into Pre-School. I hope they enjoy their year, learning about new and exciting 

things!  

Below, you will see an explanation of our behaviour policy. We hope that this explains 

how our rewards and sanctions operate. If you still have any questions, please do ask 

your child’s class teacher. Our full behaviour policy can be found on our school website.  

This week, we practised our fire alarm drill. All of the children were really sensible and 

did exactly what they were asked to do. Well done to everyone for doing the right thing.  

School Council News – Voting has taken place and the votes have been counted! 

Well done to everyone who took part. It is a shame that we can’t have everyone! Well 

done to those children who were successful - we look forward to an exciting year ahead.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

 

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

September 

Wed 4th - Autumn Term Starts 

Thurs 12th - Class 4N Swimming Starts 

Fri 27th - MacMillan Coffee Afternoon 

October 

Tues 1st – Y3/4 Harvest at 2.45pm 

Wed 2nd – KS1 Harvest at 2.45pm             

Wed 2nd - Y3 Church Visit 

Thurs 3rd – Y5/6 Harvest at 2.45pm 

Thurs 3rd – Y4 Church Visit   

Tues 15th & Thurs 17th Parents’ Evening 

Fri 25th – Last Day of Half Term 

Mon 28th – Fri 1st – Half Term 

November 

Mon 4th – Second half term starts                       

 

Our School Council 

Members are:  

 
Year 3: Noah & Ronni Reserve: Luca 
 
Year 4: Emilia & Freddie Reserve: Eliza 

 
Year 5: Kendall & Joshua Reserve: Logan 
 
Year 6: Archie & Skylar Reserve: Holly 

 

Well done to everyone for 

taking part! 

House Points – This week’s winners are: Air! 

Air 

793 Earth 

711 

Fire 

746 

Water 

747 

Attendance this Week 

Class RB – 97%                                 

Class RL – 93%                             

Class 1B – 81%                                            

Class 1/2F – 96%                                           

Class 2T – 94%                                             

Class 3H – 91%                                          

Class 3/4L – 94%                                          

Class 4N – 91%                                                

Class 5B – 98%                                        

Class 5/6K – 95%                                        

Class 6B – 87% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 93%   

 Well done to class 5B for             

a fantastic 98% attendance 

this week! 

 

MacMillan Coffee Afternoon 

Friday 27th September 

Next week, we are having a cake sale to raise 

money for the MacMillan charity.  

We are asking parents/carers for donations of 

cakes/biscuits for the children to buy. Please send 

these in on Friday morning. Children will then 

have the opportunity to have a cake/biscuit in the 

afternoon. 

As we are a cashless school, we are asking 

parents/carers to make a £1 donation online. 

Please do not send money to school. Thank you. 
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Our Behaviour Policy at Bromley Hills is built around our school values. All children are reminded of our school values at 

the beginning of the term and it is when pupils do not adhere to these values that the sanctions are used.  

We use an online system called Track It Lights. This is a system that focusses on the positive behaviours children display. 

Children are given house points for attendance, joining in, great effort, being helpful, ignoring the behaviour of others etc. 

Should behaviour become inappropriate or disturb the work of themselves of others, then children are given a warning. 

Should this continue, then their name changes to become orange, then a further warning changes it to yellow. This is a 

clear visual display to anyone who takes over the class or who visits the classroom, that a warning is in place. 

On the rare occasion when behaviour does not change, then their name is changed to red and a serious of sanctions are 

worked through: 

 5 minutes time out in class 

 Miss 5 minutes play time 

 Sent to a Leader to discuss behaviour 

 Sent to the Deputy or Head Teacher 

Should any child repeatedly be gaining red cards and reaching the 3rd and 4th stage of these sanctions, then the 

parents/carers will be asked to come into school so that we can put agreed targets and an individual behaviour plan into 

place.  

We are pleased to report that very few children reach the final stage of these sanctions, and we hope to keep it that way! 

There are targets for children to work towards that will earn them Track It awards, including a certificate.  

 
 

Bronze Award 

 
             

            100 Points 

 
 

Silver Award 

    

200 Points 
 

 
 

Gold Award 

    
 

300 Points 
 

 
 

Platinum Award 

  
  

 400 Points 
 

 
 

Diamond Award 

   

 500 Points 
 

 

House points also are collected on a team basis and go towards the house point trophy. The winner for 2023 - 20224 was 

Air and 94 086 points were given out across school. The most house points were awarded for attendance and great effort! 

Bromley Hills  

Behaviour Scheme 

Our Values at Bromley Hills 

At Bromley Hills we… 

- treat one another with respect 

- are honest with each other 

- cooperate 

- care 

- work as a team 
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